
Marketing Committee 

July 23, 2014 

This report is informational and requires no board action 

 

Donald Nagolski will retire this year and has left the committee.  This leaves the committee with 
no chair.  There is no activity to report since the last report. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, Stacey Knight-Davis, ex officio member 

 


